
 
NOTICE 

 OF 
 PUBLIC MEETING  
 
Notice is hereby given that Scranton City Council will conduct a  
Public Meeting on Thursday, August 4, 2011 at 6:00 P.M., in Council 
Chambers, 2nd Floor, Municipal Building, 340 No. Washington Avenue, 
Scranton, Pennsylvania, to discuss Mayor Christopher Doherty’s 
proposed layoffs of public safety personnel.   

 
 
All those interested in above may attend the Public Meeting and may 
comment during the Citizens Participation portion of the meeting. 
 
 
All citizens are urged to attend. 
The City is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
                             Nancy Krake, CITY CLERK 
                             SCRANTON, PENNSYLVANIA 
 
 
                     


